
October 14 th, 
1 9 3 5.

October 14th

Dear **r. Armstrong,

I very much appreciate the greetings and 
good wishes of the President, Officers and members 
of the Hantreal Auxiliary Bible Society which you 
send me In your letter of October 18th. The warmth 
of the welcome which has been extended Is a great 
encouragement In the task which lies ahead.

Yours sincerely.

Prof. Henry F, Armstrong, 
Engineering Building.


